7.25.23 Golf Course Committee Agenda

- 1). Maintenance update from Scott Robinson
- 2). Opportunities for immediate improvement around the course (I.e. an employee work party to retrieve range balls that are in the ditch—I hear we're always low or out of balls, when they could be retrieved)
- 3). How much money have we raised for the new clubhouse via the \$5/surcharge? How can we get a report? (I'd start with Kellan and Heidi)
- 4). Clubhouse update? Signage? Renderings? Community awareness/involvement. Michael Bonn never got back to me.
- 5). Jason Fields update/perspective on our goals and direction
- 6). Ask for a motion to advise the board to direct Don Clements to instruct Heidi Smith and Kellan Sasken to make it possible for their food & beverage employees to get access to tips in cash and via credit/debit card by 9.1.23. This is their job and we are an advisory to the board. We have proof that this is not illegal and actually should've been available to these food and beverage workers for the duration of their employment.